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Dear Oregon Legislators, 

 

Please support this bill to outlaw all wage on dog racing. 

 

As the number one state which has the most love for dogs, we recognize the 

importance of our dogs in our daily lives, and are vehemently against any abuse, 

neglect, or torture of our beloved friends. 

 

I have found no other state which can continue to lead the way on opposing any 

harm to dogs in any form. 

 

The nonchalant way many people gamble is not through the eyes of the animal, but 

for fun and profit. 

 

I stand beside lawmakers in continuing their effort, action, and results in making this 

important matter seen, heard, and felt for dogs and humans throughout the United 

States and the world. 

 

Sincerely, 

Lori wilson 


